
 

 

 

 

 

At Clifton Primary School, we want all members of the school community – pupils, parents, 

staff and visitors – to feel welcome, safe and included. We aim to create a happy, safe and 

secure environment where everyone is healthy, enjoys learning, achieves their potential, 

respects and values each other and themselves. 

By following the guidance outlined in the Equality Act (2010), the SEND Code of Practice 

(2014) and the Children and Families Act (2004), we ensure that every member of our 

school community is valued and included irrespective of race, religion, gender, disability, 

medical or other differences. This enables everyone to be present, participating, achieving 

and supported members of our community. 

 

 

 


